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Twice the birthday fun at St Winifreds Care Home

We've had fun with two recent birthdays here at St Winifreds Care Home.

We celebrated our dear Gladys' birthday on Friday 9 June when we made a big fuss of her and presented her with a delicious

birthday cake, which she thoroughly enjoyed.

Our lovely John celebrated his birthday on Saturday 10 June with cards and presents. His family came to visit and he spent a

lovely time with his wife and daughter. And he had two cakes no less – what a lucky man!

Many happy returns to them both!

 

 


